
 

 ArkyFacts 
    

 Monthly Newsletter of the  
SOUTH  SUBURBAN  ARCHAEOLOGICAL  SOCIETY 

Lecture meetings are at 7:30 p.m. at  
The Marie Irwin Community Center 

18120 S. Highland Avenue, Homewood 
 
 

                     APRIL  -  2020 
 

Thursday,             Programming  cancelled. 
April  16 

                
Monday,                 Officers’  Meeting – 7:30 PM 

   May  4      Host:  Warren Hastings  
          Mama & Me Pizzeria, Homewood 
 

Thursday,   Morag  Kersel, Ph.D.  - 7:30 PM 
May  21   “Pots  From  the  City  of Sin:  Consequences 
                                           Of  Buying  Holy  Land  Antiquities”                

 
Deadline for material to be included in the next  

         ArkyFacts is two weeks before the monthly meeting. 
Contact Susan Saric  

 
 

For more information about South Suburban Archaeological Society, or if you have a special need 
because of a disability, contact  SSAS  President  Will  Kelley  

 
 

                         Sponsorship….helping to make it possible        Smarter technology made simple 
 

 
 
        



ArkyFacts       April  2020                
 

 

 

Due to ongoing state and nationwide health concerns, there have been some changes in SSAS 
and IAAA programming.  Please be safe and stay well!  We hope to see all of you very soon.   

Thursday,   April 16  
Our program originally scheduled for the evening of April 16, “The Tunnel Under the Lake” with Mr. Ben 
Sells, has been cancelled.  We will make every effort to reschedule this program. 

Thursday,  May 21 &  Thursday,  June 18 

We hope to be able to present our May and June programming events as originally scheduled; however, if any 
changes are necessary, we will notify our members as soon as possible. 

May 21 - “Pots From the City of Sin: the Consequences of Buying Holy Land Antiquities” – Dr. Morag Kersel 

June 18 – “The Kankakee Protohistory Project” – Dr. Madeleine McLeester 

                                                                           ************** 

IAAA   NEWS  –  The annual meeting of the Illinois Association for Advancement of Archaeology, 

originally scheduled for Saturday, May 2 at the Macktown Living History Education Center in Rockton, 
Illinois, has been cancelled.  At this time, there are no plans to reschedule the meeting.  For further information, 
please contact IAAA Secretary Holly Labisky  

Mark  your  Calendars!   Plans are underway for  a Saturday, July 18  tour of historic burial grounds and 

other sites in central Illinois with Ms. Holly Labisky of the IAAA.  More information on this day trip will be 
available soon.    

   ************** 
 
Our Next Business Meeting....... will tentatively be on Monday, May 4 - 7:30 PM at Mama & Me Pizzeria, 

18219 Dixie Hwy., Homewood.  Our host will be Warren Hastings. 
 

Bookmarks!  Find us online......... 
Search:   “South Suburban Archaeological Society on Weebly”     
 OR:  http://southsuburbanarchsociety.weebly.com/   

 OR:  http://southsuburbanchapter.tumblr.com  

South Suburban Chapter Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/SouthSuburbanChapter2015 

 

SSAS programming is made possible through generous contributions from our members of time, effort, and 
financial support, and through the valued sponsorship of our friends at  


